
 

Monkton Planning Commission Minutes 

September 3, 2024 

Approved: September 17, 2024 

 

Members Present: Wendy Sue Harper (co-chair), Marilyn Cargill (co-chair), Ivor Hughes, Peter Close, 
Debra Sprague, Michael New (clerk) 

Visitors:  None 

Absent: None 

Mail: Received a leNer from Vermont Gas regarding pipe line.     

The meeSng was called to order by Marilyn Cargill at 7:00 pm.  

Minutes: The minutes of August 6, 2024 were moved by Ivor Hughes and seconded by Wendy Sue 
Harper. The minutes were approved as amended.  Peter Close and Debra Sprague abstained.   

AdministraSon: 

 The MPC thanked Gary Strait for his service. 

 The MPC is happy to welcome Debra Sprague to the Commission.    

There was a discussion of the need to add members to the MPC.   A number of potenSal candidates 
were idenSfied and will be contacted as appropriate. 

There was a discussion of the status of the Monkton Town Plan document project.   All steps and 
requirements appear to be on track.  The hearing will be on the October 1.   

The Commission members then had robust discussion concerning the 2025 townwide survey.  Members 
idenSfied different areas of focus/interest they wished to pursue.   There was also discussion about the 
possible need to hire a survey professional.   

 Ivor Hughes made a moSon to adjourn. Wendy Sue Harper seconded the moSon. All voted in favor of 
adjourning. The meeSng was adjourned at 8:35 pm.  

The next meeSng of the Monkton Planning Commission September 17, 2024 at 7pm.   

These minutes submiNed by Michael New – Monkton Planning Commission Clerk.  

 

 


